
 

 

 

19/05/2020 

Re: Working for Victoria initiative 

Have you lost your job due to COVID-19 and looking for the paid work?  You 

can enrol in Working for Victoria initiative of Victorian Government. 

Working for Victoria initiative (https://www.vic.gov.au/workingforvictoria) helps 

Victorians, including international students who have lost their jobs because of 

coronavirus (COVID-19), find paid work. 

The Working for Victoria Fund is designed to connect workers with new 

opportunities that will help Victorian community and contribute to Victoria’s ability 

to respond to the pandemic. Please click on the link below to access further 

information regarding this initiative: 

https://www.vic.gov.au/working-victoria-information-international-students  

The Victorian Government has partnered with 

sidekickerhttps://sidekicker.com/au/covid-19-initiatives/) to support: 

• jobseekers to find work 

• jobseekers to access online training 

• employers to find workers fast, with the skills and experience they need. 

Jobseekers must have Australian working rights to be eligible. As an international 

student, if you are legally allowed to work in Australia, then you are eligible to 

register. 

Please click on the link below to enrol with Sidekicker: 

https://www.getsidekicker.com/create-sidekick-account?source=vic-gov-marketplace 

 

Please contact Student Support Service, should you need further information in 

relation to the above. 
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